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BY E-MAIL 

 
February 2, 2011 
 
Mr. James C. Sidlofsky 
Counsel  
40 King Street W 
Toronto, ON  M5H 3Y4 
 
 
Dear Mr. Sidlofsky: 
 
Re: Chatham-Kent Hydro Inc.  “CKHI” - 2011 IRM 

Board File Number EB-2010-0074 – Submission Deadline Extension  
 
This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated February 1st, 2011 requesting an 
extension of the filing deadline for CKHI’s reply submission.  The letter indicates that 
CKHI is involved in confidential discussions with intervenors regarding certain aspects 
of the application.  The letter also indicates the outcomes of these discussions may 
affect CKHI’s reply submission.  
 
The Board Panel has reviewed the request and is in agreement with extending the filing 
deadline for CKHI’s reply submission to Friday, February 11th, 2011. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli, 
Board Secretary 
 
cc: David Kenney, President, Chatham-Kent Hydro Inc. 
 David Ferguson, Chatham-Kent Hydro Inc. 
 


